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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 05, S. OF 2010, February
01, 2010 ]

ISSUANCE OF ENTRY VISAS TO BAHRAIN

The Honorary Consulate of the Kingdom of Bahrain in the Philippines has recently
assumed the consular task to officially revalidate entry visas for Filipinos who shall
go to Bahrain either on visit or employment.




The entry visa shall be stamped on the passport (sample copy of said visa is
attached as reference).




The POEA shall require presentation of revalidated visa for all workers-on-leave
(Balik Manggagawa), newly hired workers (agency and name hires), household
Service Workers and selected skills per MC No. 5, Series of 2009 effective on 01
March 2010.




For information.



Adopted: 01 Feb. 2010



(SGD.) JENNIFER JARDIN-MANALILI

Administrator
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